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| have serious concerns as to the contents and changes made to the “Queensland Community Safety
Bill 2024”, specifically the community consultation period being only open until May 16th, which
does not allow for an acceptable period of review and analysation of the 100 page document and to
form a response if required. | ask for your consideration to extend this community review period

so that all members, stakeholders and citizens relevant or to whom these changes will affect, have
acceptable or appropriate time to review this new information. | appreciate your action on this
matter.





